
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

August 21, 2023 
 
 
 
TOPIC: Purchase of Project Lead the Way Materials 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District 
approve the purchase of materials from Project Lead the Way for the 2023-2024 
and 2024-2025 school year, for a cost of $380,256 plus contingency.  
 
 
RATIONALE: 
 
This purchase provides material for all students in our K-6 schools. This will 
complete the process of equipping all schools with PLTW materials, as three of 
our schools piloted the program during the 2022-23 school year.  
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
The cost of this purchase is $324,176 for the 2023-2024 school year and 
$56,080 for the 2024-2025 school year.  A 10% contingency was requested to 
address any possible price increases or replacement cost.  
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
William Green, Director of Elementary Programs and District Services 
 
 
EXHIBITS: 
 
None 
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